
 

 

Santa Fe County Board of County Commissioners 
Notice of Potential Quorum 

Thursday, August 29, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. 

Three or more County Commissioners may attend a ribbon cutting/grand opening ceremony for the 
Northeast/Southeast Connector Roads Project on Thursday, August 29, 2024, at 10 a.m. in the 
Community College District at the intersection of Falcon Way and Avenida del Sur.    

The purpose of this meeting is NOT to formulate public policy or take any action within the authority of 
the Board of County Commissioners. Rather, the purpose of this public meeting is to celebrate the 
completion of the project and for the public to receive a project completion summary about this historic 
road project. More information on this project is available at https://www.sfcconnectors.com.  

https://www.sfcconnectors.com/

